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Commission may approve the NSA in 
its entirety, approve with modifica-
tions, or require the parties to address 
additional terms or re-draft existing 
terms within a specified timeframe. 
After the NSA is approved, the parties 
must execute the NSA and such other 
agreements as the Commission may re-
quire or allow, and submit executed 
copies to the Commission within 10 
business days of approval. 

(e) Submission of disputed issues. If the 
parties have not reached agreement on 
all terms of the NSA and related agree-
ments by the end of the six-month pe-
riod, they must notify the Commission 
not later than five business days after 
the expiration of the six-month period 
of the terms on which they have 
agreed, the nature of the remaining 
issues, each party’s position on each 
issue, whether additional negotiation 
is likely to produce an agreement, and, 
if so, a proposed deadline for reaching 
agreement on the NSA. Authority is 
delegated jointly to the Chiefs of the 
Wireless Telecommunications Bureau 
and the Public Safety and Homeland 
Security Bureau to resolve any remain-
ing disputes. 

(f) Resolution of disputes. Actions to 
resolve disputes may include, but are 
not limited to: 

(1) Granting additional time for nego-
tiation; 

(2) Issuing a decision on the disputed 
issues and requiring the submission of 
a draft agreement consistent with the 
decision; 

(3) Directing the parties to further 
brief the remaining issues in full for 
immediate Commission decision; and/ 
or 

(4) Immediate denial of the long-form 
application filed by the winning bidder 
for the Upper 700 MHz D Block license. 

(g) Default by winning bidder for Upper 
700 MHz D Block license. If the winning 
bidder for the Upper 700 MHz D Block 
fails to comply with negotiation or dis-
pute resolution requirements or fails to 
execute a Commission-approved NSA, 
its long form application will be de-
nied. If the long form application of the 
winning bidder of the Upper 700 MHz D 
Block license is denied for any reason, 
including as a consequence of an action 
taken pursuant to paragraphs (e) and 
(f) of this section, it will be deemed to 

have defaulted under § 1.2109(c) of this 
chapter, and will be liable for the de-
fault payment specified in § 1.2104(g) of 
this chapter. 

§ 27.1320 Failure to comply with the 
NSA or the Commission’s rules. 

(a) Failure to comply with the Com-
mission’s rules or the terms of the NSA 
may warrant cancelling the Upper 700 
MHz D Block license and awarding it to 
a new licensee. In the event the Upper 
700 MHz D Block license is cancelled, 
the Commission shall issue an order 
cancelling the license and announcing 
the process for awarding rights to the 
spectrum to a new licensee. Pending 
the award to a new licensee, the Com-
mission shall issue the Operating Com-
pany a special temporary authority to 
prevent interruption of services pro-
vided over the Shared Wireless 
Broadband Network. The Operating 
Company must continue to provide 
both commercial service and services 
to public safety during the transition. 
Upon grant of a new license, the Com-
mission shall establish the terms and 
timing under which the special tem-
porary authorization shall be cancelled 
and the new Upper 700 MHz D Block li-
censee assumes the construction and 
operation of the network. 

(b) If the Commission cancels or ter-
minates the Upper 700 MHz D Block li-
cense, a fair market valuation of the 
shared wireless broadband network as-
sets shall be performed immediately, 
pursuant to the fair market valuation 
methodology set forth in the NSA. In 
the event that the Upper 700 MHz D 
Block license is awarded to a new enti-
ty, the Public Safety Broadband Li-
censee’s option to purchase the net-
work and all network assets if and 
whenever the Upper 700 MHz D Block 
license is cancelled or terminated and 
its right of first refusal to purchase the 
network assets if and whenever such 
assets are otherwise to be sold shall be 
assigned to the new Upper 700 MHz D 
Block licensee and the new Network 
Assets Holder. 

§ 27.1325 Resolution of disputes after 
grant of the upper 700 MHz D block 
license. 

(a) The Upper 700 MHz D Block li-
censee, the Operating Company, the 
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